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Cases have occurred of a short circuit to ground between the positive
battery terminal securing screw and the choke and heater control
cables.

This situation arises usually in cases where the battery terminal
securing screw has not been properly or fully seated. As an extra
precaution, it Is recommended that the choke cable and the heater
control cable are encased In a locally procured PVC sleeve.

Recommended dimensions of the PVC sleeve are approximately 8" in
length, 3/8" in diameter and 3/64" In thickness. Warranty claims will
be accepted for this operation on the basis of 15 minutes labor, which
Includes the cost of the PVC material.

In carrying out this modIfication, or any other work involving electric
connections, it is imperative that the safety precaution of always
first disconnecting the negative battery lead be taken.

The necessary modification is being incorporated on production
immediately.


